[image: image1.wmf]600 West Cummings Park, Suite 5500

Woburn, Massachusetts 01801

www.atc-enviro.com
781.932.9400

Fax 781.932.6211


February 3, 2004
Refer: 60.75015.0004

Ms. Janet Hutchins

Environmental Monitor

Executive Office of Environmental Affairs

251 Causeway Street, Suite 900

Boston, MA  02114

RE:
Public Notice Requirement


Phase IV Remedy Implementation Plan

Hertz Car Rental Facility

68 Middlesex Turnpike

Burlington, Massachusetts


DEP RTN 3-19203

Dear Ms. Hutchins:
This letter is being sent to you to notify the Environmental Monitor pursuant to the public involvement provisions required by the Massachusetts Contingency Plan (MCP) that a Phase IV Remedy Implementation Plan for the above-referenced location has been submitted to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (DEP).  A copy of the report may be obtained or reviewed by appointment at the DEP Northeast Regional Office at 35 Congress Street, Salem, MA  019720.   Telephone number 978-746-0809.
If you have any questions regarding this notification or need additional information, please contact the undersigned at (781) 932-9400.

Sincerely,

ATC Associates Inc.

Dennis P. Giustra, P.E.

Senior Project Engineer

